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Cold Weather Shelter 

 

Union, S.C.- As you are aware, we are monitoring next week’s potential cold weather event. 

 

Union County Emergency Management is closely monitoring the extremely cold temperatures for 

next week especially on Tuesday through Thursday across the state, with a windchill at or below 20 

degrees and is preparing for some of its impacts the cold temperatures could bring to our area. 

 

We have begun to put plans in place if necessary to open a Cold Weather Shelter. In order for this 

to work as planned, C-4 Ministries will need the people of Union County to call the non-emergency 

number at (864)-429-1611 to request these services. This way Union County Emergency Center can 

reach out to C-4 and their staff to arrange accommodations for you. If you don’t have a phone you 

may come to 414 S. Pinckney Street Union and ring the bell on the outside and they can help you 

that way as well.  

 

From Union County Emergency Management make sure you have what you need if you cannot get 

around for a couple of days. Last please check on your neighbors and stay safe and warm. 

 

Union County Emergency Management encourages Union County citizens to pay close attention to 

weather forecasts for the next several days.  
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